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April 26, 2012 
 
          
 
John Domagall 
7440 Keats Ave N 
Stillwater MN 55082 
 
VIA EMAIL: jd@armentertainment.com 
     
Re: Appeal for property at 1434 McAfee Street  
 
Dear Mr. Domagall: 
 
This is to confirm that Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, has reviewed the above-
referenced matter and recommended that the City Council deny the appeal.  Please note that 
you failed to appear for hearing twice.  Ms. Naylor has been in contact with you for clarification 
of the window measurements and we still have not yet received the appropriate measurement 
documents.   You may want to contact the building permit office for an inspector to measure the 
8 replacement windows for correct measurement.  Their phone number is 651-266-8688. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, May 16, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 James Thomas (email) 
 Jim Bloom (email) 
 Stephen Ubl (email) 
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